
Friday 11th April 2025

Message from Mr. Le Templier
Dear Parents and Carers,

First and foremost, apologies for the delay in getting our latest
newsletter to you. It’s been quite a term... 

This term has been packed with learning, laughter, and growth.
Our students have excelled in their studies, participated in
various extracurricular activities, and have shown tremendous
spirit and resilience. I am incredibly proud of each and every
one of them.

Looking ahead, we are excited to host our annual “Meet the
Teacher” event, where you will have the opportunity to connect
with your child’s next teacher and gain insights into the
upcoming school year.

Moreover, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the
parents and carers who have volunteered their time and
resources throughout the year. Your involvement plays a crucial
role in enhancing our school environment and enriching the
experiences we can offer our students.

As we approach the end of term, let’s celebrate the
achievements of our Year 6 students during their Leavers’
Service. It is a bittersweet moment as we prepare to bid them
farewell, but we are confident they are ready to embark on their
next adventures with courage and confidence.

Many thanks, 

David Le Templier

School
Newsletter

Dates for the Diary

Year 6 SATS Results Published
Wednesday 9th July
Meet the Teacher
Wednesday 9  Julyth

Year 6 Production at Trinity House
Thursday 10  Julyth

School ‘Bump Up’ Day
Tuesday 15  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Service
Wednesday 16th July

Last day of term 
Thursday 17  Julyth

Great Athlete Sponsored Event

Thank you for your support of the
Great Athlete event with Nikoda
Smythe-Davis. It procved to be a
really successful event and I know
the children really enjoyed it.
Thanks to the pupils’ fundraising
efforts, we raised over £1000, a
proportion of which will be used to
purchase some new sporting
equipment for the school. 

Thank you for your support!

 

Friday 4  Julyth



Attendance and Punctuality
Our current school attendance is
96.1%.

Thank you for working with us to
ensure all children attend school as
much as possible. Mrs. Childs will
continue to support families where
children are persistently absent from
school.

A reminder that the school register
closes at 8:55 a.m. and lessons start at
9:00 a.m. It is essential every child
arrives on time to avoid missing out
on valuable learning time.

This term’s value is Wisdom
“For the LORD gives wisdom; from his
mouth come knowledge and
understanding.”

Proverbs 2:6

Year 4 Residential to The Wilderness
Centre

This week saw Year 4 visiting The Wilderness
Centre in Mitcheldean for their annual

residential trip. The children took part in a
range of activities, including crate stacking,

tunnelling and bush craft. 

It was an excellent experience for all involved
and I’m sure lots of happy memories were

created. 

Prince of Wales Event
Recently a number of children from across key
stage two represented the school in the annual
Prince of Wales Athletics Event. 

The children represented our school superbly
showing team-spirit, perseverance and
determination. A number of children earned
medals for their participation in events, with
several winning gold - including our Year 6 girls
relay team. 

Overall, the girls placed 2  overall for the
event - a fantastic achievement. Well done to
all involved. 

nd

 

Sports Day

Last week saw our Sports Day Event
for EYFS/KS1 and KS2. It was
fantastic to see so many parents and
carers join us for each event and I
know this would have meant so
much to the children. 

It was fantastic to see eveyone
getting involved and taking part in all
of the events. 

A huge congratulations to the
chidlren of Jenner, who won the
overall KS2 event - which I believe is
a first for quite some time!








